
Happy Holidays!

I wanted to send you a quick note to let you know that while this year is very different, and
some people won't be able to be with all their loved ones, I am still happy to be celebrating
the season.

As your state representative, I have the honor of meeting many different people. These
people celebrate this time of year very differently and have different religious views. The
diversity I have experienced is really amazing.

Thus, Happy Holidays is to acknowledge the many holiday traditions in the month of
December through the beginning of January. It might be a fun family assignment to
research the different holidays around the world.

This year will be a bit more reserved, not as many ornaments on the tree, and not as many
people around the table. But if you are with the ones you love, either in person or virtually,
you are blessed. My son was able to be home on leave from the Navy for this week, and it
is so nice to have him home (he is enjoying sleeping in past noon) and my daughter has
been around more to help out; so our house has been blessed.

Wishing you and your loved ones a very special Holiday. Keeping those that have lost a
loved one in my heart. Thinking of better times in 2021 with our loved ones.

Take care and be well, my friend.

Toys for Tots

A huge thank you to the community for helping to make the 2020 Toys for Tots collection a
success. Because of the generous donations made this year, children have gifts to open
this holiday season.

https://files.constantcontact.com/075c53af201/e4201a9f-157e-49ab-82e5-7ac241298433.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/075c53af201/3f3030df-df8f-4554-bce7-35cb58793ff6.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/075c53af201/ccdca495-2776-449f-9b3d-93ae4656e84f.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/075c53af201/70142cd9-9e26-4b5f-b564-485b202daa84.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/075c53af201/25ed8367-ed66-4d99-b0a9-18065abd0b67.pdf


Healthy Holidays To You

We all want to be together with friends and family during the holidays. But, if we want to
protect the ones we love, we have to avoid risky situations this year — and that includes
the gatherings we hold dear. With some safety tweaks, you’ll see that many holiday
traditions can still be enjoyed with just as much joy.



Join Me via ZOOM or on Facebook

I continue to host Monday Morning Coffee live via Facebook at 9:00am-10:00am where
you can post your comments and questions.

I realize not everyone has Facebook. The good news is that you can still participate. If you
would like to join us on Monday mornings, you can join in via ZOOM! Once connected via
ZOOM, you'll be able to interact just as if you were on Facebook. Don't worry you will not
be on live - your video feed and mic will be muted.

The ZOOM link will be emailed to everyone separately for Monday morning participation.

If you would like to join us, please email Michelle@ILDistrict84.com or call the
office at 630.585.1308

mailto:michelle@ildistrict84.com


COVID-19 Vaccine Plan
The COVID-19 vaccine is a critical tool to safely reach the other side of this pandemic and
begin Phase 5 of the Restore Illinois plan. Illinois has already received its first shipment of
vaccines and will be expected to get more throughout the months. We hope that by July
everyone would get the vaccines.

Through efficient and effective distribution of the vaccine, we can suppress the spread of
the virus, rebuild our economy, and save as many lives as possible. Illinois will only
distribute a vaccine that is deemed safe. As we move forward, it is critical that Illinoisans
continue to follow public health mitigations to suppress the spread of the virus until
vaccines are in full distribution



Closure of Driver Services
Facilities until Jan. 5, 2021

Jesse White Extends Closure of Driver Services Facilities until Jan. 5, 2021 .
Driver's licenses and ID card expirations are extended until June 1, 2021. Online renewals
have been expanded to reduce facility visits for in-person services. Select facilities open to
serve new drivers and CDL applicants only. Additional information at Office of the Illinois
Secretary of State HERE

https://www.cyberdriveillinois.com/home.html


Email Stephanie Visit our website 630.585.1308

Facebook Twitter
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